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CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY 
 200 BLOCK ROOSEVELT AVENUE  

 
 

(June 5th, 2019) York, PA – The City of York Department of Economic and Community 
Development wishes to notify residents and motorists of demolition work to be 
performed in the 200 Block of Roosevelt Avenue over the next several days.  
 
As a safety precaution during the work, neighboring residents may be asked to 
temporarily vacate their homes. Additionally, traffic may be temporarily restricted on 
Roosevelt Avenue.  
 
Three structures (249, 251, and 253 Roosevelt Avenue) will be removed to ensure the 
buildings do not continue to collapse.  
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Philip Given  
Acting Director 
Department of Economic and Community Development 
(717) 817-6543 


